
A  delegation  consisting  of
representatives  of  “Allur
Group  of  Companies”  visited
our university
The purpose of the visit is to study the positive experience
of the system of training specialists in the field of the
modern automotive industry at Turin Polytechnic University in
Tashkent. During the meetings, it was agreed to cooperate in
the field of training in the automotive industry.
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